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My name is Nataly, I have lived in Parkrose my whole life, and something you should 

know about my community is that many people live here. I am in an activism class 

where we have been learning about air pollution and the effects it has on people. I 

think that speaking about issues affecting my community is important because 

everyone deserves to live in a community with fresh air. I agree with what HB2396 is 

saying because it will help decrease air pollution and freshen up the air in 

communities like mine.  

As a kid living here I can say that the air here hasnt always been the best, due to a 

highway being so close by, but it still wasnt that bad. Growing up I've had asthma, yet 

I still play soccer. It is sometimes hard to get air for me due to my conditions. I would 

not want other kids to go through the same thing.  Adding more stuff like the industry 

and car pollution from trucks will just make things worse. There is ideas to build a 

distribution center in my neighborhood, next to hundreds of homes and multiple 

schools. The ProLogis development, would be a source of indirect pollution and can 

cause health issues.  

This controlment of air pollution is now crucial and very much needed. It is imporant 

that we go the right way and help save the environment and the air we breathe. 

Others will see how our air improve and will do the same. We can set the example for 

others.  

 

 


